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Staff Update, Board Discussion, and Possible Action Regarding Payment of Administrative Fees to United
Properties Southwest Related to Proposed Development Services Contract.

Consider request from United Properties Southwest for payment of fees related to the proposed
development services contract.

Staff will discuss recommendation at meeting.

United Properties Southwest proposed a contract for development services related to the development of
the 170 acre MEDC property on Easy Drive. There is a possible change in the development strategy for
this property and therefore the contract has not been executed. United Properties is seeking payment of
administrative fees incurred in the preparation and negotiation of this contract since it not being executed.

N/A

4A

Scott Welmaker, Director, 817-728-3651
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